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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  David Groom 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Mike Kirby 
Field Marshall: Mike Kirby 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Mike McGarvey 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 
 

I have been talking up going to events the 
last few months. Last year I talked about 

opportunities quite a bit. This month we give 
other pilots the opportunity to come to our 
prime event, the Speed Rally. With that we 

also have the opportunity to be the 
awesomest host club ever. I will talk more 
about what is happening at the meeting but 

all should be aware...this thing is growing! 
The attention we get each year has been 
increasing and our club makes it happen. 

 
GREAT JOB!!! 

 
On the topic of events we had our fun soar 
and some of us went to the indoor NATS. We 

look forward to a recap at the meeting. I will 
have the job list at the meeting and hope to 
fill in any empty spots. Many of you have 

already approached asking for jobs. How cool 
is that? Thank you. 
We also have been approached by a local 

group wanting a private airshow... more 
about that at the meeting. Hope to see you 
there. 

 
Vic 
 

 

 
 
 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

June 19, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation – TBD 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

Adjourn until July 17 at the flying field. 

 

 

 
 

CAM Meeting Minutes 



 
CAM Meeting Minutes 

May 15, 2012 
 
Vic Welland called the meeting to order at 

7:04 PM. 
 
New member applications – None. 

 
Treasurer’s report – The club balance is 
$1,640.35.  Two checks were written; 

mowing for $80 and $150 for deposit on the 
Fairgrounds. 

 
Safety report – The pilot stations are now 
OK.  The sign for the SPECTATOR AREA is to 

be moved. 
 
Field report – Ruts are still appearing in the 

runway.  The Port-a-John needs to be 
serviced before 5/26.  Seth said he would 
have this done. 

 
Intro pilot report – Pete has a new engine 
but his vertical stabilizer needs some 

attention.  Vic is going to try to get Art up 
this weekend. 
 

Old business:  The swap meet will be on 
12/1 at the Caldwell County Fairgrounds.  

Lee & Andy will be handling advertising.  
There will be 104 tables.  We need help to 
set up on Friday and tear down on Saturday. 

 
Fun Soar  5/26.    Speed Rally  6/30. 
 

Contact Vic if you are interested in CAM T-
Shirts. 
 

New business:  There is an interesting 
article about FPV (First Person View) model 
aviation on the AMA site.  This is where the 

pilot wears a set of goggles and a miniature 
camera is mounted in the plane making it 
equivalent to sitting in the model plane.  

Check it out at: 

http://amablog.modelaircraft.org/blog/2012/06/07

/the-growing-world-of-first-person-view-model-

aviation/ 

 

Here’s another fascinating video on You 

Tube.  You won’t want to miss it. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o41Va4KRatk

&feature=youtube_gdata_player 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, June 19, 7:00 

pm at the flying field. 
 

Around The Patch 

 

 
 Cessna: "Jones tower, Cessna 12345, 
student pilot, I am out of fuel."  

 
Tower: "Roger Cessna 12345, reduce 
airspeed to best glide!! Do you have the 

airfield in sight?!?!!" 
 
Cessna: "Uh...tower, I am on the south ramp; 

I just want to know where the fuel truck is."  
 
 
 
 
 

"Progress in airline flying: now a flight 
attendant can get a pilot pregnant." 

 

 

 
"You know that your landing gear is up and 
locked when it takes full power to taxi to the 
terminal." 


